Dear Habibians,

I hope all Habibians residing in Karachi are keeping safe during this rainy season. Our school has not yet recovered from it and has postponed the resumption of classes after the summer vacations till after Ashur.

As before, I remind you to help the HPSAA to reach all Habibians residing all over the world. If you are in contact with your classmates who have not registered with the HPSAA to fill out the online form and send it to us. Following is the link to become a member:

https://habibianalumni.org/become-hpsaa-member/

If you want to have a look at pictures taken during different HPSAA events click on the following link: 

https://habibianalumni.org/gallery/

HPSAA also has a Facebook page where you can interact with us and share your thoughts. Following is the link:

https://www.facebook.com/HPSAA-610514459400489

Best Regards,
Zafar Kaleem
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